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this week? 

17th May 2021 

Literacy We are looking 

at the number 

five this week.  

The children will be using the sand 

to draw out the numbers one to 

five with sticks. 

The children will also be going on 

a number hunt around the 

garden and finding number fives 

hidden in the different areas. 

Maths  

Topic 
 

We are continuing our Topic of ‘Journeys’ 

this week, and learning all about trains. 

The children will be going on a virtual train 

ride using a video online. We will then talk 

about the things we have seen, developing 

talking in sentences. 

The children will also be retelling our story of 

the week using small world figures. 

 

The class photos scheduled for 

tomorrow have been postponed 

due to the unsettled weather.   

If your child has developed any 

medical conditions since joining us, 

please do let us know so we can 

update our records. 

Thank you! 

 Other information 

Our focussed story this week is 

the train ride. The children will 

be making a five sentence 

story to help them retell it. 


